HPC Appeal Holly

DAVE THUNE <thune@comcast.net>
Sat 4/16/2022 9:16 AM
To: Sharon Pfeifer <pfeif001@umn.edu>

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

Greetings

| just need to share my thoughts.

Sharon and George Pfeifer have been friends of ours for decades.

They have restored their home at 529 Holly and constructed a spectacularly detailed garage
themselves.

A few years ago Sharon was severely injured after being struck by a car.

Their neighbor at 525 Holly plans to build an ADU within feet of the Pfeifer's yard where Sharon
gardens as part of her therapy of injury recovery.

George and Sharon have asked their neighbor to compromise and give just a few feet more of
side yard setback to preserve sunlight for their garden.

The neighbor refuses.

Please consider the Pfeifer's appeal and find a way to accommodate their need for sunlight and
garden.

All the best

Dave Thune



